

Hawai'i Hospice and Palliative Care Organization

Kokua Mau Newsletter

March 2009

Dear reader,

We are happy to announce that Kokua Mau was awarded two grants in February 2009, "Climbing Higher" from the Hawai'i Community Foundation and IMPRESS from the Hawai'i Chamber of Commerce. You can read more about them below. Please also check out the workshop and conference announcements for March.

Climbing Higher: Organizational Capacity Building Grant

The Hawai'i Community Foundation has awarded Kokua Mau an Organizational Capacity Building grant.

The Climbing Higher grant will allow Kokua Mau to expand and strengthen the scope of our work and help us to achieve our mission that all people in Hawai'i will receive good end-of-life care. To read more please <u>click</u> here

February Topics
Capacity Building Grant
Impress Grant
Free Workshop
Long Term Care Conference

Quick KM Links

Kokua Mau Home Page News More About Us

Contact Us

Kōkua Mau P.O. Box 62155 Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone: (808) 585-9977 Toll-free: (800) 474-2113 By Fax: (808) 988-3877

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

IMPRESS Grant

Improving Professional Education, Sustaining Support (IMPRESS) and Care Project for work in Long Term Care Facilities.

The Hawai'i Chamber of Commerce has awarded Kokua Mau a grant to improve palliative care capacity in long term care facilities through tailored educational trainings and developing supportive networks.

The IMPRESS and Care Project addresses an important

You can support Kokua Mau by joining with one click of the 'Donate Now' button



or click here to find out more about joining Kokua Mau

Join Our Mailing List!

gap in the current healthcare system in Hawai'i: a shortage of beds in long term care facilities. To read more please <u>click here</u>

Nine Proven Survival Skills for Coping with Loss and Change

Free Workshop with Louis E. LaGrand

Tuesday, March 31, 2009 at Borthwick Mortuary, 1330 Maunakea Street.

Registration begins at 8:30 am; presentation from 9am-12noon;. Dr. La Grand has spent over 25 years counseling the bereaved, spoken around the world and has written eight books. To RSVP or to download the flyer for the workshop please click here.



GoodShop

You can also support Kokua Mau while you do your on-line shopping!

Go to Goodshop.com, type in "Kokua Mau" as the charity you'd like to receive a percentage of all your purchases, and then shop away at over 300 stores.

Long Term Care Conference

Improving the Process

Wednesday, April 15, 2009. 7:55 am to 4:30 pm Halekulani Hotel, Honolulu, Hawai'i

Intended Audience: Physicians, administrators, pharmacists, social workers, nurses and all allied health professionals. For more information and a 5 page brochure please click here

Please let me know if you would like to see anything else added to our website.

Jeannette Koijane Executive Director

Forward email to a colleague, supporter or friend

SafeUnsubscribe®

Email Marketing by

Constant Contact

Kokua Mau, Inc. | P.O. Box 62155 | Honolulu | HI | 96839-2155